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ALUMNI 

A\luo 
FIRST CLASS 

U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
Fostorio, Ohio 
Permil No. 132 

CEDARVILLE COLLEGE 
CEDARVILLE, OHIO 45314 

A QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER TO THE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION OF CEDARVILLE COLLEGE 

SEPT. 28 - OCT. 1 

OCTOBER 2 

FALL BIBLE CONFERENCE 
10 am - Rev. David Jeremiah 
7 prn - Dr. Truman Dollar 

STEVE BOALT & DON WYRTZEN 

NOVEMBER 1 MIAMI UNIVERSITY SYMPHONY 

6 SWORDBEARERS CONFERENCE 

6 COLLEGE FAMILY CONCERT 

12 & 13 MINI-INFORMISSIONS 

13 AX BANQUET-CEDAR WHA n 
19& 20 RUSSELL KIRK LECTURESHIP 

"The Nature of the American Revolution" 

DECEMBER 10 MUSIC DEPARTMENT CONCERT 



cus 
CHI THETA Pl 

Nursing ... Dentistry ... Pharmacy 
... Medicine ... The pre-requisites 
for these vital professions are now 
being offered at Cedarville College, 
and more students are taking 
advantage of the programs each year. 

Since Cedarville College was 
accredited over a year ago, the 
excellent science and mathematics 
faculty, along with the well-equipped 
science building, have attracted 
students who want a solid Bible 
education at a Christian college while 
preparing for careers in the health 
professions. 

Dr. Clifford Johnson, Academic 
Dean, feels that accreditation was the 
real impetus for the strengthening of 
the pre-health professions programs 
at Cedarville, and that there will be 
more pre-med and science majors in 
the next few years. 

In order to support the programs at 
Cedarville and encourage students 
studying in health-related fields, Chi 
Theta Pi was organized in October 
1975. The idea for the club was 
suggested to junior biology major 
Mike Nelson, by a visiting missionary 
doctor from the Chad. "I saw that 
unless someone took the initiative 
and started the club," Mike Nelson 
reported, "it would be something we 
should have, but nothing would ever 
be done about it." 

Mike took the responsibility and did 
the ground work. He is now president 
of Chi Theta Pi, which boasts 30 
members. Other officers are Kent 
Amstutz, vice president: Donna 
Radcliffe, Secretary Treasurer; and 
Dan Dunn, chaplain. Faculty advisor 
is Dr. Larry Helmick, Professor of 
Chemistry. 

Two Cedarville College alumni have 
been guest speakers at Chi Theta Pi 
meetings: Dr. Ken Cole, M.D., who 
has finished his residency in 
pediatrics at Children's Hospital in 
Columbus, Ohio and attended ABWE 
candidate school this summer for the 
field of the Philippines; and Dr. Jim 

Entner, M.D., missionary doctor to 
Rojas in the Philippines with the 
Association of Baptists for World 
Evangelism. 

In an effort to provide practical 
experience for Cedarville students in 
health fields, Chi Theta Pi has 
arranged for teams to go to the 
Dayton mission clinic to help the 
volunteer staff. This not only gives 
students an opportunity to see 
medicine in action, but gives them a 
chance to share Christ with the 
people there. Teams will also be going 
with Dr. Entner on the weekends to 
observe the emergency wing of the 
Miami Valley Hospital and make 
morning rounds with a nurse. Other 
planned field trips include visiting 
Wright State's Medical School, and 
taking tours of other hospitals and 
medical schools. 

Chi Theta Pi's biggest project this 
year was sponsoring a Science Fair 
for students in Christian high schools. 
This was held on Cedar Day and will 
be an annual activity for the club. 
Mike Nelson explained, "We hope 

Dr. Ken Cole 

that the Science Fair will expand to 
the point that Christian schools will 
have their own elimination contests 
and the winners will come to 
Cedarville for the finals." 

The Science Fair was developed 
because of a desire to promote 
science in the Christian schools and 
expose prospective students to 
Cedarville's facilities and programs. 
Chi Theta Pi has been organized to 
encourage the students of Cedarville 
College to consider the exciting field 
of medicine and allied professions. 

The purposes of Chi Theta Pi are to 
keep students in touch with 
professionals in their medical fields, 
distribute information from medical 
and other professional schools, and to 
help students realize what God can do 
through people in various areas of 
medicine and missions. Club 
members plan to form a prayer band 
for medical misslonaries. 



1976 
HOMECOMING 

SCHEDULE 
FRI DAY, October 15 

HOMECOMING CLASS SIT-IN 
Classes taught by almost all faculty 
members will be open to alumni. A list 
of professors, courses and topics will 
be available at the Alumni Reception 
Center. 

HOMECOMING GOLF TOURNAMENT 
For all alumni, students and friends. An 
18 hole tournament at Locust Hills Golf 
Club. Trophies for men and women will 
be presented at the Saturday Alumni 
A wards Luncheon. 

HOMECOMING TENNIS TOURNAMENT 
Open to alumni and spouses only. This 
is a single elimination tournament. 
Playing times will be scheduled from 7 
AM to dusk. Men's and women's 

All Day 

All Day 

trophies will be awarded. All Day 

ALUMNI CHOIR REHEARSAL 
Alumni are invited to join with the 
Concert Choir directed by David 
Matson for the Sunday morning worship 
service. Rehearsals will be at 2 PM 
Friday in the Fine Arts Building and at 1 
PM Saturday in the Chapel. 2:00 PM 

REUNION DINNER (Open To All Alumni) 
A special time of reunion open to all 
alumni with special recognition for 
anniversary classes. Chef Al Monroe 
will prepare a fine buffet for you at 
Cedar Cliff School. At this event 89 
years of chapel at Cedarville will be 
reviewed by alumni representatives 
from each 10 year period since 1900. 6:30 PM 

CEDARVILLE COLLEGE CHAPEL DEDICATION 
Dr. Joseph M. Stowell, the National 
Representative of the General 
Association of Regular Baptist 
Churches will be the speaker. This is a 
service designed to praise God for the 
provision of a campus center for 
worship and instruction. 8:00 PM 

SATURDAY, October 16 
ALUMNI REGISTRATION 

Alumni may register for Homecoming 
and pick up reserved tickets at the 
Alumni Reception Center in the chapel. 
A free continental breakfast will be 
served from 8 to 9:30 AM. 

HOMECOMING PARADE 
The biggest and best bicentennial 
parade ever held in Cedarville. Come to 
enjoy the color and the excitement or 
join in with a vintage car or interesting 
vehicle. Contact the Alumni Office for 
details. 

CONCERT ON THE LAWN 
Enjoy a variety of musical 
performances by college and 
community groups. 

ALUMNI AWARDS LUNCHEON 
A light meal together as we recognize 
the alumnus of the year and honorary 
alumnus. Awards will also be presented 
to tournament winners and a host of 
other distinguished visitors. 

ALUMNI SOCCER GAME 
The "old pro's" against this year's 
junior varsity team. Join the team by 
checking the box on the reservation 
form. 

All Day 

10:00 AM 

10:45AM 

11:30 AM 

1:00PM 

CEDARVILLE CROSS COUNTRY INVITATIONAL 
Teams invited include Capital, Nor~hern 
Kentucky, Central State, Ohio 
Northern, Wittenberg and Xavier. 

ALUMNI CHOIR REHEARSAL 
Rehearsal for Sunday morning-in the 
Chapel. 

HOMECOMING SOCCER GAME 
Cedarville Varsity vs. Denison 
University. Parade awards will be 
presented at half-time. 

HOMECOMING CONCERT 
Denis Moffat, pianist, in concert. Mr. 
Moffat is currently a member of the 
faculties of Moody Bible Institute and 
the American Conservatory of Music, 
from which he graduated. The concert 
will include classical and sacred 
selections. 

SUNDAY, October 17 
BIBLE CLASSES 
Sunday morning classes taught by 
Cedarville alumni. 

ALUMNI WORSHIP SERVICE 
Alumni will participate extensively in 
this worship service. Professor James 
Grier will present the morning's 
message. 

1:30 PM 

1:00 PM 

3:00PM 

8:00 PM 

9:30 AM 

10:45 AM 



alum notes 
From Chittagong, Bangladesh, Jeannie 

Lockerble (61) reports on Chittagong's Mela 
'76, the first national exhibition in Bangladesh. 
The Bible Literature House had a booth at the 
six-week fair that included books in both 
Bengali and English and Bibles in those two 
languages plus Russian and other Eastern 
European languages. During February papers 
were signed for buying V:i of an acre of land for 
the Literature/ Bible Translation Center. 

Dr. Suzanne (Geyser 64) Cummins has 
been selected for inclusion in the 1976 edition 
of "Outstanding Young Women of America." 
Sue, who lives in Baltimore, Ohio, with her 
husband, Dr. James Cummins, is an assistant 
professor of secretarial technology at The 
Ohio University Lancaster Campus. 

From Toulepleu, Ivory Coast, Gordon (55) 
and Alice Wimer report that they are busy with 
translation work, Teachers· Training Center, 
and Bible Training Centers. Over Easter 
vacation they had a successful camp with a 
total of 38 young people over 12 years of age. 
Also, the Peha Baptist Church has received its 
formal recognition from the lvorian 
government after nearly eight months of 
waiting and praying. 

Dave (56) and Joan (Austin 56NG) 
Gardner, serving with ABWE in New Guinea, 
report that the Geroka Baptist Bible College 
has reopened with two students. Several other 
promising prospective students should be 
starting within !he next three years. Their 
Friday evening Baptist Youth Fellowship has 
been very successful with attendance 
averaging 90, and about 35 have professed to 
accept Christ as Savior. 

Patsy King (57), home on furlough from the 
Central African Republic, hopes to return in 
October, 1976. She has written Africa to order 
a Volkswagen "thing" for her work there. 

Jim (61) and Esther (Weiss 61) Entner, on 
furlough from the field of Palawan, 
Philippines, report that the hospital building 
construction is progressing well, although 
shortages, mis-communications, delays, a 
typhoon, and floods have all had a part in 
slowing down construction. The Entners plan 
to return to the field this fall. 
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Aviso is published quarterly by the 
Cedarville College Alumni Association, 
Cedarville, Ohio 45314 

Editor-Daniel C. Stevens 

Cedarville College Alumni 
Association Officers 

President-John D. Willetts 
Vice-President-Sandra En!ner 

Treasurer-Adrian Sweeney 
Secretary-Connie Rooke 

Past-President-Ronald M. Grosh 

Member of the Council for !he 
Advancement and Support of 

Education (CASE) 

Norman (64) and Evelyn (Thoms 64) 
Nicklas are working in church planting in Sao 
Paulo, Brazil. Their church now has 52 
members, and they are praying for 100 
members by the end of the year. 

Dan Park (64) has joined the staff of Life 
Action, Inc. of'Buchanan, Michigan. His 
personal ministry with Life Action will be in the 
areas of music, radio and business 
administration. 

The Bible Department at Faith Baptist Bible 
College now includes a Cedarville alumnus. 
David Warren (64) and his wife, Patricia 
(Schonscheck 63), have moved to Ankeny, 
Iowa, where Dave will begin his teaching 
ministry after eight years as pastor of 
Champion Baptist Church of Warren, Ohio. 

Joseph (66) and Martha (Bennett 66) 
Stowell have moved to Kokomo, Indiana, 
where Joe has assumed the responsibility of 
Senior Pastor of Bible Baptist Church. The 
Stowells have been ministering at Southgate 
Baptist Church in Springfield, Ohio since Joe 
graduated from Dallas Theological Seminary 
in 1970. 

Joanna (Ronk 66) Grosh received her 
Master of Arts degree in English from The 
Ohio State University in August. Jody is 
currently a part-time instructor in the 
Language and Literature Department at 
Cedarville College. 

G. Mark (67) and Beth (Ziegler 67) Trimble 
have been working in the city of Xapuri in 
Brazil's newest state. Acre, for two years. 
Their church is one of four organized Regular 
Baptist churches in Acre and was started by 
Mark's parents, who have served in Brazil for 
nearly 40 years. The Trimble family includes 
three girls: Kimberly, 6; Tiffany, 3; and 
Melany, 1. 

George (68) and Joyce (Wood 68) Goodwin 
are rejoicing that on January 17 they were 
able to sign the papers and close the deal on 
the property for a new church building. The 
Goodwins are serving in Winston, Oregon, 
with Northwest Baptist Home Mission. 

Thomas L. Henderson (69) has been 
appointed vice president of administration and 
finance for Dayco Corporation's Flexible 
Metal Hose Manufacturing Company, Costa 
Mesa, California. 

Captain Daniel Kinniburgh (69) has 
graduated from the accounting and finance 
officer course conducted by the Air Training 
Command at Sheppard AFB, Texas. He will 
now go to Blytheville AFB, Arkansas, for duty 
with a unit of the Strategic Air Command. 

David Rockwell (69) has recently moved to 
Ankeny, Iowa, where he will be serving as an 
instructor in Christian Education at Faith 
Baptist Bible College. Dave holds an M.R.E. 
degree from Grand Rapids Baptist Seminary. 

Dean Seigneur (69) serves as elementary 
principal at Middletown (Ohio) Christian 
School. His wife Frieda (Bonnema 67) 
teaches fourth grade. They recently adopted 
two children. Lisa Renee (age 5) joined the 
family on December 20, 1975, and John Dean 
(age 3) arrived April 9, 1976. 

Judith (Rehn 69) Spencer and her husband, 
Christian, have moved to Wayne, New Jersey. 
Chris has accepted the pastorate of the 
Mountain View Gospel Church. 

Dale Braun (?ONG) is living in !he Chicago 
area and has been a Regional Sales Manager 
for Kathryn Beich Candies for three years. 

Preston Butcher (70) recently received a 
Masters degree in Business Administration 
from George Mason University. 

Sharon (Trotter 70) Keys is teaching sixth 
grade language arts and social studies in a 
public school and is beginning work on her 
masters degree at Youngstown State 
University in the area of counseling. Sharon, 
her husband Robert, and their 3-year-old 
daughter Robyn Lynn live in East Liverpool, 
Ohio. 

Working with High School Evangelism 
Fellowship, Inc., Jack (71) and Connie 
Catteau had a successful Senior Holiday-the 
big event of the year for graduating seniors. In 
March they had their annual Missions 
Conferences and in April they held a series of 
overnight missions seminars. 

David (71 NG) and Darlene (Fitch 69) 
Murdoch recently visited campus with their 
daughter, Dawna Mae, who was born June 28, 
1975. Dave is Assistant Pastor and Music 
Director at Trinity Baptist Church in 
Jacksonville, Florida. 

Vicki (Tobias 72) Huff and her husband 
Douglas live in Xenia, Ohio, where Vicki has 
been teaching English at Xenia Junior High 
School. She also coaches seventh and eighth 
grade co-ed track and has been a 
cheerleading adviser. 

Warren Jenkins (72) is now working in 
church construction management, building 
churches that his architect father, Russell 
Jenkins, Jr., has designed. 

LIiiian Burkhart (73), missionary appointee 
with Baptist Mid-Missions, has had to delay 
her departure for the field due to several 
physical problems that necessitated 
emergency surgery. She asks for prayer for a 
complete recovery. 

Bevery Morrow (73) became the director of 
the Open Door Christian Pre-School in Elyria, 
Ohio, on August 23, 1976. Bev is living in 
Amherst, Ohio. 

Melvin Ness (73) has taught for three years 
at Emmanuel Christian School in Dothan, 
Alabama. He and his wife Helen spend their 
summers working at a Christian camp, Camp 
Victory. 

Sandra Hetrick (75NG) has been working 
this summer at a Bible camp in the French 
Alps. The assignment is part of a Greater 
Europe Mission short-term program that gives 
college-age young people practical 
experience in Christian work. 

Ray (75) and Peggy (Wagner 74) Warwick 
have moved to El Cajon, California , where 
they are both teaching at Christian High 
School. Ray is also coaching baseball. 



new arrivals 

David (64) and Pat (Schonscheck 63) Warren 
welcomed their fourth child on January 22, 
1976. Mark Fredrick joined Janice, 11; 
Cheryl , 8; and David, 5. 

Ron (67) and Jody (Ronk 66) Grosh are the 
parents of Jessica Alexandra who was born on 
July 5, 1976, and weighed 7 lbs. 1011:! oz. 

Jenny Lee Truxton, a 6 lb. 9 oz. baby girl, 
was born on May 21, 1976, at Jos. Nigeria. 
Her parents are Charles (67) and Beverly 
Truxton. 

Abigail Elizabeth entered the world on July 
28, 1976, weighing 8 lbs. 211:! oz. Her parents 
are Jonathan (68) and Carolyn (Homan 69) 
Brown. 

Timothy Bruce was born March 4, 1976. His 
parents, George (68) and Joyce (Wood 68) 
Goodwin, are proud of their new son. 

Michael David. 8 lbs. 211:! oz., was born April 
20, 1976, to Dale (68) and Carolyn (Dlveley 
64) Thompson. 

Roberta (MIiier 68) Vandiver and her 
husband Stanley had a daughter on January 
27, 1976. Rebecca Ruth weighed 6 lbs. 8 oz. 

Lee (69) and Sharon Hahnlan became the 
proud parents of Joshua Conrad on May 23, 
1976. Joshua weighed 8 lbs. 4 oz. 

Joyce (MIiier 70) and James Turner's son, 
Aaron James, was born March 24, 1976. 

Beth Ann, 6 lbs. 711:! oz. was born on July 3, 
1976. Her parents are Janet (Ashley 71) and 
Bill Frank. 

A baby girl, Jillisa Rae, was born to Lonnie 
(71) and Joleen (Byers 74) Gerber on June 8, 
1976. Her weight was 7 lbs. 12 oz. 

Marsha (Osman 71) _and Charles Steele 
announce the birth of their first child, Sharon 
Louise. Born July 13, 1976, she weighed 10 
lbs. 

On April 7, 1976, Nicole Janine was born to 
David (72) and Cheryl (Huff 74) Bradford. 
Nicole weighed 7 lbs. 5 oz. 

Anthony and Laura (Payne 72NG) Ereddla 
welcomed a son into the world on April 20, 
1976. Benjamin Joel weighed 8 lbs. 6 oz. 

Alyssia Marie was born to Vlrgll (72) and 
Ginger Ertle. She weighed 7 lbs. and arrived 
May 29, 1976. 

David (72) and Darla (Stevens 74) Jewetl 
had a son April 4, 1976. They named him 
Jeffery David. 

Vic (72NG) and Corinne (Duhon 71 NG) 
Lakes welcomed their third child into the 
world on March 15, 1976. Rebecca Lynn 
weighed 7 lbs. 2 oz. 

The family of John (72) and Connie (Walker 
71) Rooke increased by one when David 
Andrew was born on April 26, 1976. His weight 
was 8 lbs. 6 oz. 

Jeremy Nathan Jenkins, born December 9, 
1975, and weighing 8 lbs. 7 oz., is a new 
addition to the family of Warren (72) and 
Eleanor (Sommerfeld 75NG) Jenkins. 

Tim (73) and Janice (Spradlin 73) 
Greenwood proudly announce an addition to 
their family. Aimee Rebekah weighed 7 lbs. 
10 11:! oz. al birth on June 22, 1976. 

Joshua Joel was born to Tim (73) and 
Paulette (Payne 74NG} Hegg on June 7, 1976. 
His weight was 7 lbs. 8 oz. 

On May 25, 1976, Roy (73) and Becky 
(Rudig 70) Kern became parents for the first 
time when their daughter Laura Deann was 
born. She weighed 9 lbs. 

Andrea Elizabeth was born May 16, 1976, to 
Danny and Roxanne (WIison 73) Regan. She 
weighed 8 lbs. 3 oz. 

Jayne Eberling (74) and her husband, Rev. 
David L. Schooler, announce the birth of their 
first child. Christi Lynn was born August 6. 
1976. 

Jim (75) and Shirley (Bohn 74) Carpenter 
had a baby girl June 30, 1975. Erica Dawn 
weighed 6 lbs. 711:! oz. 

Craig (75) and Carolyn (Wolfe 75) Wlllltord 
welcomed a son on August 27, 1975. Robby 
weighed 7 lbs. 5 oz. 

hitching post 

On May 8, 1976, Karen Chrestensen (74) 
and Loren Reno (70) were united in marriage 
at Southgate Baptist Church in Springfield, 
Ohio. Loren is stationed at Clark Air Force 
Base, Manila. 

Marriage vows were said on June 18, 1976, 
by Janet Beesley (71) and Kevin Smith, 
Director of Music and Youth at the First 
Baptist Church of ShelbyvUle, Illinois. For the 
past two years Janet has been the Dean of 
Women at Faith Baptist Bible College In 
Ankeny, Iowa. 

Shirley Ann Rocher (72) and Ronald 
Carpenter were married June 12, 1976, at 
Central Baptist Church in Ocala, Florida. The 
couple will reside in Downey, California. 

Sharon Hothem (73) who is teaching fifth 
grade in Coshocton, Ohio, was married to 
Terry Thomas on July 24, 1976. 

Rhea Johnson (73) and Rev. Robert Young 
were united in marriage on July 31, 1976. 

Sherry Lynn Burns (74) and Stephan Allen 
Hubler were united in marriage on July 31, 
19 76. Stephan is a general contractor and 
Sherry is a physical education teacher and 
coach in the Tri-Village school system, New 
Madison, Ohio. 

Joyce DeBrulne (74) became Mrs. Donald 
Grollimund on April 24, 1976, at Grace Baptist 
Church in Cedarville, Ohio. 

Carol Johnson (74), a faculty member at 
Faith Baptist Bible College, Ankeny, Iowa, 
was married on June 12. 1976, to Mark 
Barnes. 

Ronald Jutton (74) and Tawn Mccann 
(class of 77) were married on June 18, 1976. 
Tawn has assumed the duties of Resident 
Adviser of Faith Hall, and Ron will continue 
teaching seventh grade science and math at 
Indian Valley Middle School , Enon, Ohio. 

Carolyn Jeanne Bonnell (75) became the 
bride of Michael Justice on July 10, 1976. 

The marriage of Jim Chambers (75) and 
Rachel Mayo (class of 78) took place June 18. 
1976, in Lorain, Ohio. Rachel is continuing her 
education at Cedarville, and Jim is a member 
of the college maintenance staff. 

Carolyn Hayes {75) and Dennis Dudley 
were married June 26, 1976, at the 
Wiesbaden Air Base Chapel in Wiesbaden, 
Germany. 

On June 19, 1976, Karen Grigsby (77NG) 
became the bride ofTed Nichols (75) at Grace 
Baptist Church, Cedarville, Ohio. 

Richard Bowers (76) and Chris Giesel 
(77NG) were married June 12, 1976, at 
Southgate Baptist Church in Springfield, Ohio. 
They are currently residing in Cedarville, Ohio. 
In November they wilt move to Indianapolis, 
Indiana, where Rich will teach physical 
education and Bible and coach wrestling at 
Baptist High School. 

Dee Perry and Jon Mitchen, both 1976 
graduates, were married on August 14, 1976, 
in Caro, Michigan. 

Lois Matheny (76) and Robert GIiiespie 
(class of 77) were united in marriage on 
September 4, 1976, at First Baptist Church in 
Brunswick, Ohio. 

On January 17, 1976, Beverly Fields (75) 
and Robert Mohat (77NG) were united In 
marriage at Madeira Baptist Church in 
Cincinnati, Ohio. 

PUBLICATION NOTICE 

Please feel free to send infor­
mation for alumnotes, hitching 
post, and new arrivals at any 
time. For your convenience the 
following information should be 
noted: 

For information to be printed, 
written notice mus! be sent to the 
alumni office. 
Notices should be complete and 
specific. 
Crisp black & white photographs 
may be Included for possible 
publication. No color 
photographs please. 
Missionary reports are compiled 
from newsletters once per year. 
An attempt is made to print all 
notices received. 

HOMECOMING 

BABYSlnlNG 

Babysitting for children under 
the age of 6 will be provided at 
Grace Baptist Church on Friday 
from 6:00 to 11 :00 p.m. 
Saturday's hours will be 11 :00 
a.m. to 1 :00 p.m. and 6:00 to 
10:00 p.m. There wlll be a 
charge of 75 cents per family per 
hour. 



Homecoming '76 . .. 

A Declaration of Interdependence 

A COMMON 
DECLARATION 

Homecoming '76 will be held on the 
Cedarville College campus the week­
end of October 15-17 this year. The 
theme that has been chosen is "A 
Declaration of Interdependence" 
symbolizing that which we share and 
have in common in the midst of a 
national celebration of freedom and 
independence. 

Application of the theme will begin 
immediately on Friday with the 
opening of classes in all academic 
disciplines to alumni visitors. Nearly 
every professor will participate in this 
opportunity for you to examine 
Cedarville's progress. 

The declaration will continue in the 
evening with a reunion dinner 
prepared at Cedar Cliff School by Dr . 
Al Monroe. Alumni from all classes 
are invited for this buffet which will 
feature class representatives from 
every 10 year period since 1900 
reflecting upon what chapel was like 
"back then" and the spiritual impact 
that chapel services had upon their 
lives. 

Following this appropriate 
introduction, our interdependence 
will be further affirmed as we 
participate in the dedication of the 
new 2000 seat chapel. 

Saturday morning's activities will 
begin with the biggest and best 
patriotic parade in Cedarville history 
with more floats, people, bands and 

displays included than ever before. 
This gala event will serve as a prelude 
to a lawn concert presented by 
several musical groups from the 
college and community. 

Before the afternoon athletic 
contests, the annual Alumni Awards 
Luncheon will take place. This will be 
the main occasion of the week-end 
for all alumni. Faculty and students of 
the present and the past will gather to 
recognize alumni loyalty and success 
and to remain informed in regard to 
the alumni association. 

A light classical and sacred piano 
concert by Denis Moffat will complete 
the day. 

The alumni "Declaration of 
Interdependence" will culminate on 
Sunday with many former students 
and graduates participating in the 
morning Bible classes and worship 
service. Philosophy professor James 
Grier will present the message as we 
join in praise to the God whom we 
serve. 

Homecoming '76 has been designed 
to provide something for every 
alumnus. Lectures, dinners and 
concerts, reunions, tours and sports 
all combine to form the perfect setting 
for this year's alumni event. Come 
join your classmates and friends as 
we celebrate our declaration of 
interdependence. 
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